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Since the last Board meeting, the Lifestyles Committee sponsored several 
activities.   
 
Over 90 people attended the Christmas party at the Elks club.  There was a lot of 
good food and dancing. 
 
The December Ladies Monthly Luncheon was held in the Residents’ Center.  Sixty-
six women enjoyed delicious food and enjoyed many laughs while playing a game. 
 
A First Friday Social kicked off the new year and several residents shared some 
great food and fun stories.   
 
About 50 ladies in the community enjoyed delicious Italian food at the Olive 
Garden. 
 
The Soup and Salad Supper was held on January 21st and approximately 60 
residents attended.  Once again, much tasty food and many laughs. 
 
The Welcome Committee continued to visit new families in our community. 
 
 
Submitted by Deborah Rajca 


